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Prayer Request:

A member of Conservative Mennonite Conference

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to salvation in

Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, meeting the
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Welcome to Mountain View

Inviting People to Experience Christ

January 19, 2020
Welcome! We're honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and connect with
each other. We pray that God will speak to your heart through the music and the
message. If you are visiting with us and have children, please know that we have a
nursery available (infants-3). We also offer Children’s Church (ages 4-8) mid-way
through the service. If you would like to obtain additional information about our

ministry please contact the pastor, an usher or greeter.

9:15am
10:15am
Sermon

Serving Today:
Greeters

Ushers
Jr. Church
Nursery

This Week:

Mon  7:00pm
Tues 8:00am
Tues  9:00am
Wed  9:00am

Thurs 8:00am
Fri & Sat

January 12 Report:
Worship Offering
Offering Received YTD
Amount Budgeted YTD

Sunday School

Worship

Pastor David Aungst

“Having 2020 Vision” Ephesians 5:27

Mike & Marjorie Halloran

Steve Kerstetter & Darin Hostetler
Kelley Yoder & Jayne Kanagy

CH: Mitz Zook & Angie Neer

Elder meeting

Meals on Wheels

Men'’s Bible study

Sewing, Brunch & Discussion in the Social Room
(see announcement)

Meals on Wheels

Elder Conference in Lewisburg

$4,605.70
$8,852.37
$6,057.20

Announcements:

“Dear Church Family, your pouring of love & support has been overwhelming to my
family & I during & after Conrad's passing. Thank you for all the food, cards, prayers,
visits and acts of kindness. Conrad really loved our church! Thank you to all of you
who helped in the kitchen during the celebration. You went above & beyond our
expectations. Thank you for your time in setting up and tearing down. Thank-you
Pastor Dave for your inspirational message, and Elise & Lydia, for those meaningful
songs. Conrad would have loved the celebration but he is better off celebrating in
heaven with his brother Dennis. Thank you from the bottom of my heart!”

Donna Peachey & Family

The Youth Group will meet at the church for Bible study tonight from 6pm to 7:30pm.

The Primary Department is currently seeking a teacher for the 1st-3rd grade class. This

class uses the Answers in Genesis curriculum and is very easy to teach. Each lesson is

formatted for you, providing key facts, Bible verses and discussion questions. If you are

interested and would like more information, please contact Becky Rhoades.

Future Events:

Shining Light Through the Darkness will be hosting a “Thank-You” banquet on
Monday, January 20, 2020 at 6pm at the Burnham Lion’s Club. If you helped with this
ministry, you are invited to attend the banquet. Please RSVP Darlene Gray by 1/12/20
at 717.953.6352.

January 22, 2020 — The Sewing group will meet for brunch, discussion, and sewing
from 9am to 2pm at the church. The Sewing group is currently in need of an
organizer. This person would be responsible for coordinating dates and times and for
preparing the social room for sewing. If you are interested please contact Diane
Peachey. The group will also be discussing possibilities for a new Wednesday morning
women’s Bible study. All women are welcome! Please bring a dish to share.

January 25, 2020 — Great Winter Warm-Up comfort knotting event from 10am to 2pm.

Team Kid, a children’s ministry hosted by Locust Grove Church in Belleville will hold its
first Spring session on February 4th from 6:30 — 8:00 p.m. Team Kid is for children in
grades Pre-K (age 4) — 6th Grade. Team Kid offers Bible stories, games, interactive
Bible reinforcement activities, snacks, and lots of fun! To register, call the church
717.935.2164 or visit www.locustgrovemc.org/connect/childrens-ministry.

February 10 — 13, 2020 - The 46" Annual Central PA World Hunger Association Meat
Canning Project will take place at East Derry Fire Company, 1800 Glenwood Ave.
Lewistown. Volunteers, food donations for the workers and monetary donations are
needed. To supply food, call Teresa Cunningham at 717.543.6026. To volunteer,
contact Jesse Diem 717.463.3792. Send all monetary donations to Central PA World
Hunger Association, P.O. Box 76 Belleville, PA 17004.

March 1, 2020 — 6% annual Chili Cook-Off & Pie Bake-Off! Please sign up on the
bulletin board in the foyer.

CMC'’s annual BOOST Retreat for business people and organizational leaders will be
held at the Hartville Kitchen in Hartville, Ohio on March 5-7, 2020. The theme for this
year’s event is “Elevating the Culture of Your Company” and the keynote speaker is
Luke Kuepfer. This year’s retreat will also feature music by Audie Blaylock and
Redline. To register, visit: https://www.cmcrosedale.org/cmc-events/boost/. Register
by January 15 to receive a $10 Starbucks gift card.

March 22 — 25, 2020 - Refreshment Conferences with Brent Sivnksty at Mt. View.

I’'m interested in:

Talking with someone about
what it means to trust Jesus
for my eternal life.

Baptism

Church membership

Setting up a counseling
appointment

Receiving a box of offering
envelopes

Subscribing to the Prayer
Chain

Updating my contact
information in the Church
Directory - Use back of panel

for contact information.

Other:

Please tear off this panel and drop it in
the offering plate or you may give it to
the pastor after the service.
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https://www.cmcrosedale.org/cmc-events/boost/

Humanitarian Outreach
Opportunity

The Mifflin Juniata Department of Human Services
invites you to participate in the
2020 Point-in-time Unsheltered Count
on Wednesday, January 22.

Participants should meet at the East End Coffee Shop,
18 E. Market St. Lewistown, at 5:30pm for a brief
mandatory training. The homeless survey will take
place from 6-7:30pm.

This is a humanitarian outreach and all of the
numbers collected do a great service to help get
funds into our local area to be sure that we can
provide services to help anyone who becomes
homeless.

In our rural area, while we do not usually have
homeless living on street corners like in urban areas, we
do have people moving from family homes to friend’s
homes; these are people with no fixed address. We have
had people living out of tents, abandoned homes,
vehicles and storage sheds in our area. Volunteers will
be looking for homeless persons and if any are found
they will offer to make arrangements to get them into a
shelter that evening.

To volunteer, call Mifflin Juniata Human Services at
717.242.5452. Additionally, if you know of a place in the
community we should be looking, we would appreciate
that information.

EVERYBODY CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE
Would you like to...

e deepen your understanding of the Bible?
o get to know some of the smallest members of our church
family?
grow spiritually?
do something small that will have a great impact?
make a difference in the life of a child?
strengthen the body of Christ?
eat snacks, play games and make crafts with the most fun &
entertaining people in the church?
Sunday School teachers do all of this and more!
There is a teaching opportunity at Mountain View in the 1st — 3rd
grade class. To find out more, contact Becky Rhoades.

The Hospitality and Encouragement Group currently

has two openings:

e Social Events Coordinator — Responsible for
planning/organizing 3 special events per year (Chili cook-off, a
Spring event & a Fall event)

e Historian — Responsible for recording important church
happenings throughout the year.

If you are interested, please contact Marjorie Halloran.

Scholarship Fund Committee
e There are currently two openings on the committee.
e Members of this committee will oversee the process of

awarding scholarships from the Mountain View Scholarship
Fund to eligible students.
For more information, please contact Dale Hostetler.



